
 
                                                       ​   ​Chairman Brandon Ganaishlal  -  District Manager William Rivera  

Social Services Committee Summary  
December 1, 2020 

                    ​  Chair: Daniel Porro & Vice-Chair of Seniors Connected: Doralina Colon  
 
Board Members Present: ​Committee Chair Daniel Porro, Sarwar Jahan, Rogier van Vlissingen, 
Jorge Hurtado, Jennifer Sayers, Alizia McMyers, District Manager (DM) William Rivera & Public 
Member Darlene Jackson.  
 
 

1. Speakers/Presentations 
A. ​Steven Williams, Accessible Dispatch: ​NOT PRESENT  

 
Old Business: ​DM William Rivera informed the committee, the Shelter at 2008 Westchester 
Ave. will be having their first Community Advisory Committee (CAB) soon. Anyone who is 
interested in attending the first committee meeting please contact DM William Rivera @ 
wrivera@cb.nyc.gov​.  
 

3. New Business:​ A. Chair Danny Porro had a moment of silence for those who passed due to 
Covid-19. B. Darlene Jackson informed committee of NOT 62 campaign and resource website 
mybronximpact.org.​ C. The committee discussed the push to extend rent moratorium due to 
Covid-19 and challenges the community will have during the upcoming winter.  
 

4. DM Report: ​A. Bronx CB9 in partnership with Bruckner Commons will have Holiday street 
lights on Whteplains Road & Castle Hill Ave. B. Bronx CB9 Office is completed there will be a 3-5 
month delay for the equipment & furniture due to Covid-19. C. We will be having a newsletter this 
month and NightLife meeting. D. The Chairman will issue committee assignments for new Board 
Members shortly.  

 
5. Adjournment: ​Happy Holidays ! Stay Safe ! Chair Danny Porro adjourned the meeting. 

 
 
 

OFFICE INFO 
District Manager William Rivera - wrivera@cb.nyc.gov  

Phone (718) 823-3034 - Fax (718) 823-6461 - Office Email bx09@cb.nyc.gov - Website nyc.gov/bxcb9 
Office Hours - Monday thru Friday 9AM to 5PM 

 
 

*Summary Drafted by CB9 Staff. 
*Full audio recordings of any CB9 public meetings are available for review, please contact our office for more information. 
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